

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\english\staff\letters\vr 11 ppe english exam email for non email parents ian 2018.docx

January 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 11 English PPEs

I am writing to remind you that students in Year 11 will be taking their English Language PPE examinations on 28th February and 1st March. Students will be sitting a full Paper 1 and Paper 2 in English Language. Over the next few weeks, students can revise the key skills for each question through lesson time and as part of their home learning.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

1. hunt

Ms Hunt

Acting Head of English